
Registration for Willis Junior High School 
 
In the coming weeks, the staff at Willis Junior High School is looking forward to working with you and 
your student to register for 7th grade. In order to support you in this process, we have created a 
registration overview page on our website: https://www.cusd80.com/Page/112706 We hope you will 
take the time to review this information and connect with our school if you have any questions. In 
addition, we have created a Google Form that will allow you to submit questions: 
https://forms.gle/GE2Pc99m7z4FHTzD8 We plan to compile questions and responses in an FAQ 
document, or we will contact you directly with a response. Thank you, and welcome to Willis! 
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